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 Mr Ian Rose COMNOT2017/1169/P 08/04/2017  14:14:49 I am concerned at the removal of the Coal Lifts which i believe are the last example left in Hampstead 

and as such should be retained. I strongly urge the Planning Committee to deny removal of the Coal 

lifts as i believe they have an important heritage example for the Hampstead Borough.

22 Bracknell Gate

Frognal Lane

NW3 7EA

NW3 7EA

 John Malet-Bates COMMNT2017/1169/P 08/04/2017  21:28:18 Hampstead CAAC has No Objection to the proposals.Flat 6

4 Ferncroft Avenue

NW3 7PH

NW3 7PH
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